
 

 

 

 

23 December, 2024  

Shui-Long Shen, PhD, Professor 

Dean, College of Engineering, Shantou University (STU) 

No. 243, Da Xue Road, Shantou, Guangdong 515063, China. 

Tel: +86-754-8650-4551 

Email: shensl@stu.edu.cn 

 

RE: Short-Term Visit for academic exchange, Prof Shui-Long Shen 

 

Dear Prof Shen,  

 

I am pleased to write this letter to invite you visiting the Institute of Geotechnical Engineering, 

University of Natural Resources & Life Sciences, Austria during March 10 to 13, 2025. 

 

During your visit, you will focus on collaborative research on the “Smart construction and 

Sustainable Cities”, together with Prof. Wei Wu’s research group. 

 

The preliminary program for your visit is as follows. You are expected to give a lecture 

presentation on 11 March 2025 for our graduate students on the application of deep learning 

technology in underground smart construction. On March 12 to 13, 2025, you will visit our 

department head to discuss the potential collaboration in the future and visit our laboratories. You 

are expected to introduce the Journal of Smart Construction and Sustainable Cities to our faculty 

members.   

 

 

Should you require further information please contact me via Phone (++43 1 47654 87311) or 

email (wei.wu@boku.ac.at). 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
________________________________ 

Prof. Dr.-Ing. Wei Wu 

 

Director, Institute of Geotechnical Engineering,  

University of Natural Resources & Life Sciences,  

Feistmantelstr. 4, 1180 Vienna, Austria.  

Tel: 0043 1 47654 87311; Fax: 0043 1 47654 87309. 

http://www.baunat.boku.ac.at/igt  

http://www.mumolade.com 

email: Wei Wu<wei.wu@boku.ac.at> 

Editor-in-chief, Acta Geotechnica 
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